Thie is to coufimm ouwr discussions of Pebruary 3, 1971, and during the
meeting with you and R. Maccury, DRS, on Pebruary 4, 1971. Comments

by our Technlcal Support Branch relative to the matters discussed are
also included in the attached memorandum dated Pebruary 1, 1971.
The total number of demaged wires cannot be determined until all of
the wires can be examined in the demsged « As you know, we
question the abllily to adequately inspect individual wires in many
of *he damaged tendons without removing them from their shesths. It
is our understanding that DRS will develop a prcposal for inspecting
the wires and will provide acceptance criteria to be used in evaluat-
ing the damage to the tendons. Our recommendations inspection of
tendon damage will be

future.

thickness of the coating. We expect to have this information and a
wore complete estimate of teundon damage in the next few days. We shall
advisc you when this information becomes available.
Criginal signed by
R. H. Engelken
83051920180 710319
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